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              GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES 

NIRMAN BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110108 

 

Ref. U-11011/01/2023-MEC                             Dated: 27-09-2023 
 

NOTICE 
URGENT ATTENTION CANDIDATES 

 

The Medical Counselling Committee (MCC) had received information from following 

Institutes to remove the following seats from the seat matrix before seat processing of 

Stray Vacancy Round of UG Counselling 2023.  

 

 

S/ 

No. 
 

 

 

 

Institute 

 

 

 

Course 

 

 

Category 

 

Reason 

 

 

1. 
 

 

AIIMS Bathinda MBBS 
 

OBC 
 

Email received from 

college dated 27.09.2023 
 

 

2. 
 

 

 

Vinayaka Mission 

Medical College 

and Hospital, 

Karaikal 

 

MBBS 

 

Management/ 

Paid 

 

Directions received vide 

order dated 21.09.2023 

from Hon’ble Madras 

High Court in W.P No. 

27589 of 2023. 

 

Hence, the above two (02) MBBS seats were withdrawn from the seat matrix of Stray Vacancy 

Round of UG Counselling 2023 before seat processing. 
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